
FAQ n.19073

FAQs:
Others, Part-147, Continuing Airworthiness, Regulations

Question:
Part-147 approved organisations can also give courses outside the scope
of Part-66. Can these courses be certified? (e.g. continuation training for
the purpose of the certifying staff privileges as required by M.A.607,
145.A.35 or CAO.A.040, task training, NDT, engine run, HF, SMS, etc.)

Answer:
Courses outside the scope of Part-66 cannot be part of the Approval Schedule of
the approved Part-147 organisation. This does not prevent a training organisation
to provide such courses. The scope, content and the delivery methods of these
courses will not be reviewed by the Agency or the EASA Member States, as part of
the audit scope of the Part-147 organisation. However, when Part-M, Part-ML, Part-
145 or Part-CAO requires the staff to be trained, the appropriateness of such
training being delivered would be assessed during the audits of these particular
organisations.

Last updated:
01/02/2021

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/pt/faq/19073

Page 1 of 1

https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/others
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/part-147
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/continuing-airworthiness
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/regulations
https://www.easa.europa.eu/pt/faq/19073

	FAQ n.19073
	Question
	Answer


